
Mary Lou Burns 
 

I am totally opposed to banning gas powered vehicles in Washington state. Electric cars are too
expensive for the average working family. This makes no sense at all.
Farmers will continue to need gas powered equipment to run their farms. Why is it then that they
can use gas, but other citizens will be prohibited to do so?
Do not restrict our choice of fuel. For those who can afford an electric car, fine. Do not make it
mandatory that we all must purchase one.


